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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] LImestone Water
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 7:46:36 AM

I received a notice last week that LImestone Water Utility Operating Company is about to double or triple
the rates for wastewater treatment for the Chapel Woods community in Chapel Hill, TN.  

This sudden increase in rates will put an undue burden on this modest, rural community. Is there anyone
there who can put a stop to this sudden fleecing of Tennessee residents? 

Mark Lovvorn
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